
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

   

Question  What is the early feedback from the implementation of new 

arrangements for facilities management at schools and 

community centres, as regards community and post-school 

use; what options are available to schools and community 

centres to sustain and expand use in non-core hours; and 

when will a review be undertaken of the impact of new 

arrangements 

Answer   
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